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Mark Lauren - Evening & Weekend Activities
Attendant
Katarzyna Gaidzik - Child Development
Assistant
Dara Velasquez - Bilingual Child Development
Associate
Heather Bond - ILT for Culinary
Esmeralda Martinez-Rosales - Bilingual Career
& Transfer Specialist 
Jacob Norris - Director of Facilities, Maintenance
& Operations

Happy New Year!



Classified Senate welcomes you to Spring
2023.We hope you had a great break and had
the opportunity to recharge during the holiday
break. As the new year begins, we would like to
wish you all an amazing Spring Semester. We
would also like to welcome our newest Classified
Professionals:

Congratulations to Lucy Alcantar who was
promoted to Bilingual Admissions and Records
Technician.  



Shout-out to Amanda Burwick for her hardworwk in not
only organizing our latest candy grams, but for also
coordinating with Michael Myers, Ghostface, The Grinch,
and Santa Clause to help with deliveries. Who knew she
had connections in such high places.  

Thank you to all who purchased Candy Grams. The smiles of those
who received candy grams were heartwarming and your purchases

help support Classified Senate. 
Please keep an eye out for our next fundraiser.  


